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Band Fundraising Night – The Lorax 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 To reduce the cost of the Band Camp in September, we are having a movie night at 
Cronulla Cinemas on Friday 30th March at 6.30pm.  This is an optional night for 
band families to attend. We only have a limited number of tickets and if they are not 
sold, we will offer them to the rest of the school.  
 
Tickets are $12.00 and we are seeing the new Dr Seuss movie ‘The Lorax’. Tickets 
can be purchased in the basement this Thursday and Friday mornings from the 
band team. Band students can purchase as many tickets as they like and invite 
family and friends. Students will need to find their own transport to and from the 
cinemas and we will meet in the foyer of the cinema.  
 
We apologise for the short notice regarding the cost of the tickets and hope your 
family can attend this fun night. 
 
Regards          G.Royston 
The Band Team         Principal 
 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

Credit Card Details – The Lorax Band Movie Night 

Child’s Name:  __________________                                        Class: _____ 

 

Card Type:             Bankcard                  Visa                   Mastercard    

Card Number:      

Card Holder’s Name:                                                        Expiry Date: 

Card Holder’s Signature:                                                  Amount:  
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